Magniﬁco, Rose

Subject: FW:

Attachments: ATTO0001L C 5 w
item # _AQ\ =

From: jjosie@bell.net !Report NO. -

To: clerks@vaughan.ca :

Subject: the Oak Trees { COU!‘IC“ - \Q'O\/ &Dh?——

Date: Thu, 15 Nov 2012 12:57:24 +0000

Helio,

I am opposed to the proposal of cutting down the Oak Trees for the mother of the child who has the nut allergy. I feel that having a

child with allergies must be very challenging. I understand her fear.

However, I do not think that the trees should be touched. This will not make her child safer. First of all, physician have said that the
child is not threatened by the acorns. The answer, in my opinion, is to educate her child and those people and children who are in

contact with her child. As someone said, 'should all the trees on this child’s route home be cut down?'
Although I do not live in Vaughan, I am horrified at this proposal and hope that you will not do what this mother is asking for.

Sincerely,
Noel Palmer
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